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Capitol Water Corporation, that serves customers on Boise's west bench, filed an
application today with the Idaho Public Utilities Commission to change its Power Cost
Adjustment from 0.81 % to 1.44%, an increase of 0.63 percentage points. The Power
Cost Adjustment is applied to customets bils after all other charges for water service
have been accumulated. The Company has requested an effective date of July 1 on an
interim basis with a request to make the change permanent on August 1 after the
Commission has had an opportunity to thoroughly review the application. The
application is in response to recent orders of the Public Utilties Commission that have
changed the rates Idaho Power Company charges Capitol Water Corporation for the
electnc power it uses to provide water service to customers. The Capitol Water Power
Cost Adjustment is designed to only recover expenses Capitol Water incurs to pay its
electric power bils. A copy of the application is available for review on the Public
Utilties Commission web site ww.puc.idaho.gov. Refer to Case No. CAP-W-10-01.
Interested persons may also review a copy of the application at the Capitol Water
Corporation offce located at 2626 Eldorado St. in Boise.
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For More information contact:
Capitol Water Corporation President Robert Pnce at (208) 375-0931

Or
Robert Smith, Utilty Consultant at (208) 761-9501
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